
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Traffic Fatality on Highway 17N 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
October 9, 2020 
 

(Awendaw, SC) Around 10:30 a.m. yesterday morning, Charleston County sheriff’s 

deputies responded to a motor vehicle collision on Highway 17N near Doar Road.  A 

vehicle traveling on Doar Road turned onto Highway 17N and collided with a northbound 

18 wheeler truck.  The driver of the vehicle, who was the sole occupant, died from the 

injuries.  The Traffic Division is investigating the collision.     
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